Dear Sir or Madam,

Please accept this email as notice that my family and I object to the proposed Lea Castle Quarry in the strongest possible terms.

As a local member of the community and parent of children at the school directly opposite the proposed site, I am certain that the proposed quarry will have a significant detrimental effect on our health, well being and will devastate the local environment. This area has been an essential, ancient and crucial part of the local geography for generations and therefor should be saved for generations to come, It provides habitat for countless wildlife at a time when this is under severe threat and should be saved. My main concern is that a quarry in this area would significantly damage the air quality when there are local schools full of children in such close proximity. It is essential that we safeguard their health for the future and do not put profit before the health of all future generations.

This area is already under pressure from increased road use and a new quarry would make the area dangerous. The proposed location is completely unsuitable for a quarry. This is not simply a case of not wanting this quarry in our back yard. We are striving to save our health, the local environment and wildlife and the safety of our children and neighbours.

The current appeal has failed to answer or reassure our concerns.

We implore you in the strongest possible terms to deny the appeal and please do not devastate this area and make our environment unsafe.

Yours Sincerely,

Claire Yarnold